
     
November 7, 2019 
 
 
 
Vestalia 
515 W Broadway 
Glendale, CA 91204 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations! 
 
I wanted to thank you for your participation in this year’s Los Angeles County 
Signature Awards and send a special congratulations for winning Best New 
Construction for 2019. 
 
The competition was intense this year, and I know that our judges had a very 
difficult time selecting the best property.  You should be proud of your achievement, 
and I hope you display your trophy with honor. 
 
Thank you for all you do for the Rental Housing Industry.  It is members like 
yourself that make me proud to be part of such an amazing industry. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Kevin Pellegrino 
 
Kevin Pellegrino 
Executive Vice President 
 
 


